Jason Davis
Greene

Distinguished committee members,

The unending “state of emergency” has really become laughable at this point. I
completely agree that at the very beginning, very little was known about this virus and
how deadly it was or how contagious it was. As time has gone on, we’ve seen that the
survival rate is very high and successful treatments and now even vaccines have been
implemented. The numbers in Maine have never constituted a state of emergency and
certainly not justified the citizens of Maine not having representation by their elected
officials. This dictatorship needs to end.



